
15 APRIL TO 15 MAY 2024
PISA-LA SPEZIA-GENOA LINE

CHANGES TO REGIONAL TRAIN SERVICES

Due to infrastructural upgrading works, on Monday 15 to Friday 19 April, Tuesday 7 to Friday 10 May

and Monday 13 to Wednesday 15 May 2024, from 11:15 a.m. to 12:50 p.m., services on the La Spezia

- Corniglia line will be subject to the following changes:

➢ some Regional and Fast Regional trains on the Genoa - La Spezia - Pisa route are subject to

timetable changes with earlier/later arrival/departure times and/or additional stops;

➢ some Regional trains on the Sestri Levante - La Spezia route are cancelled;

➢ some "5 Terre Express" Regional trains on the Levanto - La Spezia C.le/La Spezia Migliarina route

are partially or totally cancelled or subject to timetable changes. From 15 to 19 April 2024, the R

22914 service from La Spezia Migliarina to Levanto runs regular service until Levanto (arriving at

11:28 am ).

Trenitalia's sales channels have been updated to show the latest changes.

Changes to services may also take place before or after the scheduled time of the work.

For more information, consult the RFI website, Trenitalia's digital channels, customer service staff, and

ticket offices.
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